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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following pupils 
who received special awards this 

week:

Foundation Stage – Freddie, Aurelia,
Frankie

Year 1 – Felix, Phoebe, Hartley

Year 2 – Leo S, Finn W, Emelia

Year 3 – Noah, Ava, Anna

Year 4 – Harmony, Kydan, Max

Year 5 – George, Harriet, Oliver

Year 6 – Katie, Dylan, Hollie

Message from the Headteacher

The children have settled back very quickly after half-term 

and are working extremely hard. 

All classes, with the exception of Year 2, should have 

received their times for parents’ evenings on the 6th and 8th

March.  Year 2 parents have been sent additional 

information today.

We have been informed by the company organising the 

Marks and Spencer build, that they will be starting work on  

the site on Thursday 1st March.  This will mean that there will 

be no parking available on the present Stagecoach site.  

Please can I ask you to be mindful of the children coming in 

and out of school and please do park safely.

Several classes will be visiting the McCarthy & Stone 

development next week.  This should be a very interesting 

experience for the children.

On Tuesday, we have a photographer coming into school to 

photograph the Year 6 children for their end of year memory 

book.  In past years, the children have brought in 

instruments or other items of interest to showcase. It all 

helps in  making the memory book very special.  

Mrs Butler-McLees is very excited to hold another Year 1 

Bedtime Story hour on Wednesday.  This proved to be very 

successful and popular last year.

On Thursday, it is World Book Day.  A separate letter has 

been sent home with the arrangements for the day.  The 

children will be receiving a World  Book token to spend in 

any book shop or with the Scholastic Book leaflet. 

Finally, we are really looking forward to a wonderful evening 

tonight at the Comedy Night.  Thank you to all who have 

helped with the event, particularly to Katie Hickman and 

Tom Goff.

Enjoy your weekend.

Dear God,
When I am finding something 

difficult, 
help me to reach inside and be 

more determined.
When I can’t do something,

help me to think that I can’t do it 
yet,

rather than I will never be able to 
do it.

Help me realise that being 
determined

will help me throughout my life.
Amen



DATES FOF THE SPRING TERM

Tuesday 27th February Photos to be taken for Year 6 Memory Book

Wednesday 28th February Reception and Year 2 visit McCarthy & Stone site
(new)
Year 1 Bedtime Story Hour 6-7pm (new)

Thursday 1st March World Book Day – letter with full details sent out 
earlier in the week (new)
Year 3 and Year 4 visit McCarthy & Stone site (new)

NO AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUB

Friday 2nd March Year 1 and Year 5 visit McCarthy & Stone site
(new)

Tuesday 6th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 5.30pm
NO CHOIR OR KS1 COMPUTING CLUB
First Holy Communion Meeting for parents in the 
Presbytery at 2.30pm (new)

Thursday 8th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 6.00pm
NO TEXTILES CLUB

Friday 9th March Mothers Day Assembly 9.10am  – Reception Class

Saturday 10th March KS1 Choir perform at Chipping Norton Music Festival

Tuesday 13th March Years 3 & 4 perform at  CNMF Speech and Drama 
class

Wednesday 14th March Year 1 at Dance Festival at the Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre 1.15 – 2.45pm
Recorder Group at Chipping Norton Music Festival
CANCELLED
Woodwind section playing at Chipping Norton Music 
Festival – time to be confirmed (new)

Thursday 15th March Year 6 Parents’ Meetings (new)

High Five Netball Tournament, Witney 3.30-5pm (new)

Tuesday 20th March Whole School Cheerleading (new)

Wednesday 21st March St Patrick’s Assembly – Year 2

Forest School Meeting for Year 1 parents at 2.40pm

Year 2 and 3 at Schoolympics at Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre (1.15 – 3.30pm) 

Friday 23rd March Whole School Mass at 9.10am

Saturday 24th March First Confessions for children taking their First Holy 
Communion this year at 10.30 am

Monday 26th March Easter Labyrinth at St Mary’s Church
9.30 – 10.30am for Years 3 & 4

Tuesday 27th March Easter Labyrinth at St Mary’s Church
9.30 – 10.30am for Years 5 & 6

Thursday 29th March Sponsored Run/Walk in school in aid of Oxford 
Children’s Cancer Hospital (new)
Finish for Easter holidays at 12.05pm
Return to School on Monday 16th April 2018


